” ___REF ID:A65772 . -

Dr. A. A. Albext
Eckart Hall
University of Chicago
Chicago 37, I1linois

Dear D, Albert:

Thank you very much for your letter of 15 April.
We ave very giad 4o know that you will be ables to atiend
the meetings of the Methemtics Parel on PO-21 May 1954.
Dus note bes Been taken of yoar desives as regards the
wrthod of travel.

Tou probably know that Dr. lsibler is out of the
eountyy ¢n vacation. He is due back on 18 Moy and
therefore I teel that I sm warranted in tentatively ac-
septing on his behalf your vexy ales imvitation to luncheon
@i Saturday, 29 May, at the Natiomal Acadery. I, too,
secept with many thanks.

kaingmwmingmatthetm'wthq
Metheratics Papel meatings, I am,

Bincerely yours,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
Exacutive Beeretury
BRA Bolentific Advisory Boaxd

ce: AQ
c/s
B/ABST (Mr. Friedmen)
M/R: Acknowledging Dr. Albert's acceptance to attend
Maothematics Panel meetings 20-21 May.
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